
From: Jonathan Smith <smithj@villageofclarkston.org>  

Sent: Thursday, October 3, 2024 1:15 PM 

To: Susan <smbisio@gmail.com> 

Cc: sylvanlawtr@gmail.com 

Subject: RE: Two FOIA Requests  

 

Hello Susan, 

 

Relative to your FOIA request dated Saturday, September 14th (1st attachment), please find 

the attached documents (2nd attachment) which were provided to me by Nancy Moon prior 

to her leaving the country on vacation.  No other related documents are available from 

HDC Chairperson Rob Hauxwell or other o,icials of the City.  Prior to responding, I was 

hoping to verify with Nancy that no other documents were located, but she has not yet 

returned to the U.S. 

 

Relative to your FOIA request dated Monday, September 16th (3rd attachment), until Nancy 

returns, I have no documents to share with you. 

 

It is my understanding that Nancy will be returning in the next week, at which point I will ask 

her for the additional documents you are seeking (if available) and forward them to you. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this matter. 

 

Jonathan Smith 

City Manager, City of the Village of Clarkston 

375 Depot Road, Clarkston MI 48346 

Email: smithj@villageofclarkston.org 

O,ice: (248) 625-1559 

Cell: (248) 909-3380 
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